
 
 

 

 

 

 

February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to you today about your child’s OCR Cambridge National Sports Studies course. As part of the course 

they have been completing assessments over the course of this academic year.  These assessments will be used 

to provide an overall judgement grade for their R053 Sports Leadership unit grade.  As part of these assessments 

your child has planned and risk assessed a sports activity session, which they are now required to deliver to a 

group of year 7 students.  

Your child will be delivering their session on Wednesday 9th March 2022 during Period 1,2 or 3.  They will be 

provided with a timetable for the day so they aware of when they are required to be present for their leadership 

assessment.  As this is a practical assessment your child is required to arrive at school in their full school PE kit 

which they will allowed to wear for the duration of the school day. 

It is imperative that your child arrives on time to deliver their leadership session.  Please can you ensure that 

they are wearing full school PE kit.  They will also need to bring with them a waterproof coat, drink, whistle, 

watch and a printed version of their session plan.  Whistles and lanyards can be purchased from the PE 

department at a cost of 50p.  If any student is required to self-isolate during this time alternative arrangements 

will be made to allow them to complete this assessment at a future date. 

During P4 and P5 students will be completing a written evaluation of their leadership session which is the final 

assessment they will undertake as part of this unit. 

After half term students will be moving on and be studying the exam unit R051 which they will hopefully sit in 

summer.  

If you have any queries in regards to this assessment please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Yours faithfully 
 
Mr G Webb 
Assistant Headteacher 
gareth.webb@consilium-at.com 
 


